
 

Attention incoming Benson students 

Benson Polytechnic is Moving 

 
View of the newly modernized Benson set to reopen in fall 2024 

 
While the existing campus undergoes modernization during the 2021-22, 2022-23 and 2023-24 
school years, Benson Polytechnic will be temporarily located at the Marshall Campus at 3905 SE 
91st Ave.  Plans are moving forward to accommodate all programs at the new site. We realize 
this change may impact your decision about attending the school.  So please consider this 
change as you make your school choice decisions.  
 
Transportation to the Marshall Campus  
PPS is currently studying transportation options that will help Benson students get to the 
Marshall campus during the three-year construction period. The transportation plan could 
include a mix of public transportation and yellow school bus service.  More information about 
the transition to Marshall will be available in the coming months at http://BensonBond.pps.net.  

http://bensonbond.pps.net/

